
 

 

 
 
 
 

   

02/28/2014 

 

Rodney Bingaman, President 

North State Electrical Contractors, Inc. 

11415 Sunrise Gold Circle, Suite 1 

Rancho Cordova, CA 95742 

  

 

Dear Mr. Bingaman: 

 

With another successful project behind us, both Adam O. Lovern and I wanted to 

take the time to let you know what a pleasure it has been working with you and 

your entire team at North State Electrical Contractors.  We are pleased to have 

found an electrical contracting company that I can recommend to our business 

associates and clients with confidence and without reservations. 

 

UC Davis’ West Village was certainly a highly successful project on many levels, 

and we thank you for your hard work, especially with respect to taking care of our 

client’s needs and individual concerns.  The work your company produced was 

indisputably of very high quality. 

 

As always, I look forward to working with you again. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ida Carroll 

Job Captain 

 

 
 

 

 


